




From: DiPetrillo, Craig
To: Aguasvivas, Wendy; Rich, Katre
Cc: Atchue, Joseph; Thompson, Alexis; Mahoney, Kevin
Subject: 27/29 Hawthorne and 31/33 Hawthorne (2 buildings)
Date: Monday, October 26, 2020 3:01:25 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Katre and Wendy.  I have issued violations on both properties for illegal dwelling units.  It
is my understanding that the owner of the above properties, has tried to apply for a permit to
correct a partial of only one of the buildings by a plan submittal.  The permit has been rejected
upon speaking with Joe for only acknowledging a partial correction.  The owner will need to
submit a plan on each building as to how he is separating the illegal units.  Currently, he has
placed an illegal apartment in the basement, split the first floor in to two apartments and split
the second floor in to two apartments and created the attic as an apartment as well.  I am
willing to talk with him on the phone or an onsite appointment made by Ashley.  After the
violations are corrected, we will require an onsite building usage report of each. 
 
Thank you.
Cjd

Craig J. DiPetrillo 
Building Inspector III
Inspections & Standards
444 Westminster St.
Providence, RI 02903
Cdipetrillo@providenceri.gov
Phone: (401) 680-5455
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